
Jason T. Maloy, CPL 
5900 Turtle Creek Drive 

Plano, TX 75093 
(469) 688-9262 

jmaloy@tallcottonenergy.com 
___________________________________________________________ 
January 7, 2025 
 
Carl D. Campbell, CPL 
820 Gessner Rd, Ste 1650 
Houston, Texas 77024-4279 
 
Re:  AAPL Nomination – Travis Beavers, CPL 
  
Dear Mr. Campbell:  
 
It is with great pleasure and a sincere honor that I nominate Travis Beavers for consideration 
to the Executive Committee for American Association of Professional Landmen.  I have 
included a copy of his impressive resume and had multiple discussions with him regarding 
the duties related to serving.  In addition to my explaining the roles and responsibilities of the 
Executive Committee, Travis has a unique perspective as both his father and grandfather 
have been career volunteers for our organization.  It is also worth mentioning that he is one of 
only a handful of AAPL members that maintain an AAPL Lifetime Membership (#0009319). 
 
Travis grew up attending AAPL annual meetings with his family. He understands and 
appreciates the process and dynamics of AAPL leadership.  He attended college on a track 
and field scholarship which in my opinion is a difficult sport to compete in at the next level 
as it is both an individual and team competition.  The reason this is worth mentioning is that 
he has excelled in his individual land career, but also is regularly the go-to individual for 
AAPL committee work. Simply put, he leads by example. 
 
In addition to graduating with his BBA in 2009, he also obtained his MBA in 2012.  Travis 
has 15 years of land experience and has steadily moved up within the energy industry gaining 
responsibility and leading more land professionals.  Travis has not only received multiple 
awards from AAPL but has also led the North Houston association as AAPL director, 
president, vice president, and treasurer.   
 
I cannot contain my excitement knowing that Travis and professionals like him are the future 
of our beloved AAPL.  His humility, work ethic and always positive attitude are just a 
handful of reasons I believe he will be a great addition to the AAPL leadership team for next 
year. 
 
Best, 

 
Jason Maloy, CPL 
  

mailto:jasonmaloy@hotmail.com

